
Quezon City Mayor Joy Belmonte on Tuesday proudly announced another landmark collabora-
tion, this time with Jollibee Foods Corporation (JFC), one of the Philippines’ leading fast-food
chains.
The local government and JFC are joining forces to offer employment opportunities to more than
200 persons with disabilities (PWDs) and senior citizens in the company’s Quezon City-based
outlets.
The partnership marks a significant stride towards fostering inclusivity and diversity in the
workforce, particularly in championing the rights and capabilities of PWDs and senior citizens.
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